
THRIFTY “QANTAS FREQUENT FLYER” PROMOTION 
 
HOW TO ENTER DETAILS: 
 

Thrifty will be giving the chance for its Australian resident customers to win 
a share of 1 million Qantas Frequent Flyer points. To enter, a rental for 3 
days or more must be commenced and completed with Thrifty Car Rental 
between 15th April and 31st July 2008. This will automatically enter the 
customer into the running for the chance to win part of 1 million Qantas 
Frequent Flyer Points.  There will be 5 prizes comprising of 200,000 
Qantas Frequent Flyer Points.  

 
The maximum value of each prize is A$4,800, based on points redemption 
options at the time of printing, plus a further A$82.50 if the relevant winner 
receives a complimentary membership to the Qantas Frequent Flyer 
Program under paragraph 12 of the Conditions of Entry. For example, 
200,000 Qantas Frequent Flyer points could be redeemed for two return 
Economy Class Award seat from Sydney to Los Angeles, subject to Award 
flight availability and excluding applicable fees, taxes, charges.  On the 
basis of this value for the prize points and each winner potentially being 
eligible for a complimentary membership to the Qantas Frequent Flyer 
Program under paragraph 12 of the Conditions of Entry (valued at 
A$82.50 for Australian residents), the maximum total prize pool value is up 
to A$24,413. The number of Award seats available is limited and 
availability depends on the flight, date, season and destination and some 
flights may not have any Award seats available. 

 
 
CONDITIONS OF ENTRY 
 

1. Information on how to enter and prizes form part of the Conditions of 
Entry. Acceptance of a prize is deemed acceptance of these Conditions of 
Entry. 

 
2. The promoter is Kingmill Pty Ltd trading as Thrifty Car Rental, 52-60 Kent 

Road, Mascot NSW 2020 (ABN 58 003 966 649) (tel 02 8337 2700) 
(Promoter). 

 
3. The promotion commences at 00.01 AEST on 15 April 2008 and closes at 

23.59 AEST on 31 July 2008 (Promotional Period).  
 

4. Entry is open to residents of Australia (Eligible Entrants), excluding 
employees and their immediate families of the Promoter, its related bodies 
corporate, and its agencies associated with this promotion.  

 



5. To enter, Eligible Entrants must, during the Promotional Period, rent any 
vehicle from Thrifty Car Rental at any location within Australia for 3 days 
or longer (Eligible Rental). Eligible Entrants will automatically receive an 
entry into the draw for each Eligible Rental they commence and return 
during the Promotional Period. For purposes of this promotion, a “day” is a 
consecutive 24 hour period or part thereof, and the first day of an Eligible 
Rental commences at the start of that rental.  

 
6. As a result of multiple Eligible Rentals during the Promotional Period, an 

Eligible Entrant may have more than one entry in the draw and 
accordingly may win more than one prize. 

 
7. The Promoter reserves the right to verify the validity of entries and 

reserves the right to disqualify any entrant for tampering with the entry 
process or for submitting an entry which is not in accordance with these 
Conditions of Entry. 

 
8. The Promoter is not responsible for any late, lost or misdirected entries.   

 
9. There are 5 prizes. Each prize consists of 200,000 Qantas Frequent Flyer 

points (Prize Points). 
 
  

10. The maximum value of each prize is A$4,800, based on points redemption 
options at the time of printing, plus a further A$82.50 if the relevant winner 
receives a complimentary membership to the Qantas Frequent Flyer 
Program under paragraph 12. For example, 200,000 Qantas Frequent 
Flyer points could be redeemed for two return Economy Class Award seat 
from Sydney to Los Angeles, subject to Award flight availability and 
excluding applicable fees, taxes, charges.  On the basis of this value for 
the prize points and each winner potentially being eligible for a 
complimentary membership to the Qantas Frequent Flyer Program under 
paragraph 12 (valued at A$82.50 for Australian residents), the maximum 
total prize pool value is up to A$24,413. 

 
11. The draw will be conducted by a person appointed by the Promoter at 

Level 1, 52-60 Kent Road, Mascot NSW at 12.00pm on 7 August 2008. 
The first five entries drawn will be deemed the winners and awarded a 
prize.   

 
12. Subject to the following, each winner must be a member of the Qantas 

Frequent Flyer Program (Program) to claim their Prize Points. If a winner 
is not a member of the Program, the Promoter will provide the winner with 
complimentary membership to the Program, subject to the winner 
agreeing to the Terms and Conditions of the Program.  

 



Redemption of Prize Points is subject to the availability of Awards, which 
may be limited. Award seat availability depends on the flight, date season 
and destination and some flights may not have any Award seats available. 
Winners will not accrue Qantas Frequent Flyer points for Awards obtained 
through the redemption of the Prize Points. The winner is responsible for 
all surcharges, fees and taxes on Award travel or accommodation booked 
using the Prize Points. Surcharges, fees and taxes vary depending on the 
routes and are subject to change without notice. Prize Points are subject 
to, and governed by, the Terms and Conditions of the Program. The terms 
and conditions of the Program can be found at qantas.com. Prize Points 
will be allocated to the winners account 3 weeks after notification. Have 
provided a little extra time for notification just in case anything goes wrong 
with matches of FF names/numbers etc. 
 
Prizes do not include travel insurance, passports, visas, meals, taxes, ground 
transportation or any other costs of a personal nature. Compliance with any 
health or other government requirements is the responsibility of each prize 
winner. 

 
13. Each prize must be taken as stated and no compensation will be payable 

if a winner is unable to use the prize as stated. Prizes are not 
exchangeable or redeemable for cash or other goods or services. Subject 
to these terms and conditions, a prize cannot be transferred to any other 
person, unless agreed to by the Promoter. Prize Points may be transferred 
in accordance with the terms and conditions of the Program. If a prize 
cannot be used as stated, it will be forfeited. 

 
14. The winners will be notified by mail and phone within 2 days of the draw 

and their name will be published in The Australian on the 14 August 2008. 
The results of the draw are final and no correspondence will be entered 
into. 

 
15. The Promoter is not responsible for any incorrect or inaccurate 

information, either caused by website users or by any of the equipment or 
programming associated with or utilised in this competition, or by any 
technical error that may occur in the course of the administration of this 
competition.  The Promoter assumes no responsibility for any error, 
omission, interruption, deletion, defect, delay in operation or transmission, 
communications line failure, theft or destruction or unauthorised access to 
or alteration of entries. 

 
16. If any act, omission, event or circumstance occurs which is beyond the 

reasonable control of the Promoter and which prevents the Promoter from 
complying with these terms and conditions, the Promoter will not be liable 
for any failure to perform or delay in performing its obligations and the 
Promoter reserves the right (subject to any applicable law) to cancel, 
terminate or modify or suspend this promotion.  



 
17. Neither the Promoter nor Qantas Airways Limited accept any responsibility 

for any variation in the prize value.  
 

18.  The Promoter accepts no responsibility for late, lost or misdirected 
entries.   

 
19. The Promoter, Qantas Airways Limited, their related bodies corporate and 

their respective directors, employees, contractors and agents shall not be 
liable for any loss, damage or personal injury whatsoever (including but 
not limited to direct, indirect or consequential loss) suffered or sustained in 
connection with the promotion, the promotion of the promotion or the 
taking or use of any prize, except for any liability which cannot be 
excluded by law.   

 
20. In the event that a prize winner is unable to satisfy these terms and 

conditions, forfeits or fails to claim a prize or cannot be located, within 3 
months after the original draw, then, subject to applicable law, a second 
draw will be conducted for the relevant prize(s) by a person appointed by 
the Promoter on 7 November 2008 at the same time and place as the 
original draw.  Any winner(s) drawn in any second draw will be notified by 
mail and phone within 2 days of the draw and be published in The 
Australian on 14 November 2008.  

 
21. Entry details remain the property of the Promoter.  The name and 

photograph of the winners may be used for promotional purposes by the 
Promoter, unless the winner notifies the Promoter otherwise at the time of 
accepting the prize. The Promoter collects and uses entrants' personal 
information in order to conduct the promotion and award prizes. Entrants 
consent to such collection and use. If the information requested is not 
provided, the entrant may not participate in the promotion. Entrants' 
personal information may be disclosed to State and Territory lottery 
departments and winners' names published as required under the relevant 
lottery legislation. A request to access, update or correct any information 
should be directed to the Promoter at their address set out below. To 
request details to be removed, please email privacy@thrifty.com.au or 
write to the Marketing Manager, Thrifty Car Rental, PO Box 874, Mascot 
2020. Information will be removed as soon as reasonably possible in 
accordance with our Privacy Statement and applicable laws. Without 
limiting the foregoing, entrants’ personal information provided in 
connection with this promotion will be handled in accordance with the 
Promoter’s Privacy Statement. To view the Promoter’s Privacy Statement, 
please visit www.thrifty.com.au   

 
22.  Authorized under: VIC Permit No: 08/1026, ACT Permit No: TP08/00993  

NSW Permit No: LTPS/08/02465, SA Permit No: T08/1056. 
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